
TOWN OF PALM BEACH 
Information for Town Council Meeting on April 10, 2018 
 
 

TO: Mayor and Town Council 
 
FROM: Kirk Blouin, Town Manager 
 

RE: Code Enforcement Board Appointments 
 
DATE: April 2, 2018 

 

 
STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
Staff recommends that the Town Council appointment three regular members and one alternate 
member to the Code Enforcement Board. 
 
GENERAL INFORMATION 

 

James Ballentine, Jr. and Cynthia Van Buren have served maximum allowed terms on the Code 

Enforcement Board. The two regular member seats held by Mr. Ballentine and Ms. Van Buren will 

need to be filled. 

 

Matthew Natale is currently serving as a regular member with a term to expire April 2018 and he is 

eligible for and seeking reappointment as a regular member. 

 

Rosemary Carpenter is currently serving as an alternate member with a term to expire April 2018. 

Ms. Carpenter is seeking appointment as a regular member. 

 

Linda Wartow is currently serving as an alternate member with a term to expire April 2020. 

Ms. Wartow is seeking appointment as a regular member. 

 

Steven Meltzer is a new applicant seeking appointment as a regular member or alternate member. 

 

All applicants have submitted proof of voter registration in the Town of Palm Beach. 

 

Attachment 

 

KWB:cek 

 

cc: Ann-Marie Taylor, Acting Police Chief 

 Ben Alma, Parking/Code Enforcement Manager 

 Joan Dunn, Parking/Code Enforcement Specialist 


